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WELCOME TO OUR NEWEST MEMBERS!! f(@}}
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It is always wonderful to have people who attend our church on a regular
basis decide to make a commitment to Christ, and join our congregation.
On October 5™, Tammy Sandoval and her granddaughter, Ava Neste,
along with the Perez family: Tim, Denice, Justin, Matthew, Nicholas, and
Christopher, made their profession of faith and expressed their desire to
join DCC. It was really a pleasure to welcome these 8 people into
membership! Julaine Barber joined our DCC family on October 26™. Then
on November 2™, we welcomed Jeanne and Jenny Bussell into
membership. Praise God for all of these believers who have chosen our
DCC congregation to be their church home. Welcome to all! We look -
forward to getting to know you all even better, and working with you to
serve our Lord and enrich our faith together! ‘A.
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We received a couple of bids from contractors to complete our new
entryway to the sanctuary. After reviewing and discussing the bids, we
have voted to award a contract. The work will begin soon, and should take
30-40 days to complete. We will provide more information at our Annual
Meeting in January.
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MEN’S FELLOWSHIP-- We have been enjoying some great breakfasts
together, and some interesting programs. At our past two meetings we
voted to pay for a new window blind in the Pastor’s office, and we donated
$200 to the Pioneer Club youth. They used that money to shop for items to
fill shoeboxes for the Operation Christmas Child project. We were also
happy to receive $1500 from the Women's Fellowship Rummage Sale
profits. Thanks to all the men who volunteered their time to help, and
thanks, ladies, for your generous compensation for our efforts!

DEACON UPDATE—We organized a church picnic on October 12", It
was held at Knott’s Sky Park, and many of you attended. The food was
plentiful and delicious. The fellowship was great, and our youth had lots of
fun playing games. We all enjoyed singing some songs together, too.

The annual Thanksgiving meal was set for November 23" after worship.
Ham and turkey will be provided, and those who attend are asked to bring
a dish to share. Sign-up sheets were available in the Narthex.

Our board has decided to forward a request to the Trustees to provide a
paid Secretarial position. We believe this will provide better stability,
coordination, and Pastoral support as our church membership grows. We
also reiterated the need for a custodial person to replace the services
formerly provided by Dean Hopper. We are recommending that this be
combined with groundskeeper duties to provide more continuity on a
weekly basis. Volunteers will still be needed for extra help as needs arise.

Finally, the congregation is invited to attend a New Year's Eve party at the
Pilgrim’s home. A flyer will be available in the near future with details.
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